
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE March 21, 2018
MEDIA CONTACTS: NR#0321033
Alaisha Montanez, Communications Manager
Ph: 325-676-6677 Cell: 325-665-8532 E-mail: alaisha.montanez@abilenetx.gov

Ceremony to Mark Completion of Elm Creek Pedestrian Bridge

ABILENE, Texas – The City of Abilene will have a ceremony on Monday, March 26 at 2:00 PM
to mark the completion of the Elm Creek Pedestrian Bridge.

“The new pedestrian bridge is a significant improvement for Abilene's residents,” said Interim
Assistant City Manager Michael Rice. “The installation of this bridge provides a safe
passageway for pedestrians of all ages and abilities over Elm Creek.”

The pedestrian bridge was installed by Justice Construction Inc. and was completed within
budget of $352,435.60. 

The ceremony will take place at the north end of the pedestrian bridge at 2010 South Clack.
Parking will be in the Elm Creek Ranch Apartments south parking lot in the south lots facing Elm
Creek.
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